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13 August 2025 

          

Sorca Clarke, TD 

Dáil Eireann 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 13326/25 

 

To ask the Minister for Health to provide a list of the addiction services, and the funding they 

receive, per county, in tabular form 

 

 

Dear Deputy Clarke, 

 

The Health Service Executive have been requested to reply directly to your above Parliamentary 
Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
Firstly, apologies for the delay in responding fully. 
 
It is not possible to separate funding specifically attributed to addiction services as social inclusion 
funding can cover more than one target group (e.g. Addiction, Homelessness, Migrant Health, etc..). 
 
The below table provides an estimated breakdown of the Addiction spend for 2024 and allocation for 
2025 (including direct provided HSE services), based on consolidated financial information available 
through the HSE general ledgers, applying ‘best fit’ of expenditure aligned to addiction services. 
 

2024 Spend 2025 Allocation 

€'000,000 €'000,000 

146 143 

 
 
For the Deputy’s information, the attached excel sheet sets out the best available information from 
Service Provider Governance (SPG) data 2024 on addiction services funded by the HSE per IHA/ HSE 
region.  
 
SPG is primarily a financial information system designed to record funding allocated to specific 
organisations. It is not intended to capture detailed service-level information, such as the type of service 
provided. 
 



 

While it is possible to search using certain terms, the results may be incomplete. Agencies may be 
excluded from the results if relevant search fields—such as ‘addiction service’—have not been filled in. 
Completing this field is not mandatory for returning officers, so although the data can provide useful 
insights, it should not be considered comprehensive or fully representative. 
 
The attached excel provides details where addiction services is the main remit of the organisation or it 
has been indicated that the funding referred to is for a specific drugs or alcohol project or service. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

____________________________________________ 

Joseph Doyle 

National Lead, Social Inclusion 

 


